Mark Keppel High School

Student Bulletin Tuesday, May 27, 2014
Bell Schedule E
Special Events:
Final Exams-Periods 3 and 4


   
                       Bell Schedule E
Today’s Meetings:

	Who
	       Where
	When
	           Comments


None
Athletics

	Team
	    Opponent
	   Game Time
	    Location


None
If you are a 9th-11th grader who is interested in going to Scotland next summer with the Theatre Company...please bring your parents and come to a meeting this Wed, May 28, at 630 in the Auditorium.    ~Ms. Phillips
Piano recitals will be today, TUESDAY, May 27, at 6:00 P.M. in the auditorium.  
~Mr. Azeltine

Confiscated Items – your parent/guardian may come to pick up your electronic device or dress items by the last day of school.  Any unclaimed items will be donated to charity after Friday, May 30th.        ~ Student Services

Career Center News:

***WOODSHOP: Sign up for Summer School ROP Wood Technology class.  We are making three different projects depending on your level of experience.  An Arts and Crafts rocking chair for advanced, a checkerboard table for intermediate and a bench for beginners.  We meet four days a week for one month.  Sign up in the Career Center.  
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Swim Tryouts for 2014-15: 
Please see Coach Perez during lunch in room A-139, if you are interested in swimming or diving next season.  

***There is a lot of work to get done before August, so do not delay or you will miss the boat to another successful season next year.

FYI:  Seniors can order their Final Transcripts in the Guidance Office.  Please come before school, at lunch and after school from now till the last day of school.     ~Ms. Barrera 
If you are checking out of MKHS at the end of the school year, YOU MUST RETURN ALL OF YOUR BOOKS TO THE BOOKROOM IN PERSON!  DO NOT TURN THEM INTO YOUR TEACHERS.  Please make sure you tell the Bookroom Clerk that you are checking out.  If you do not do this, it may take up to a week to receive your records.   M. Miller

SENIORS - Reminder: all textbooks & fines must be cleared with the Bookroom by the end of the day, Wednesday, 5/28.  Any payments must be cash only, any books bought as replacements must be in at that time also.  Failure to follow through may result in your not participating in the graduation ceremony!  M. Miller

UNDERCLASSMEN - All textbooks & fines must be returned or paid to the Bookroom by the end of the last day of school, 5/30.  Please turn in books to YOUR TEACHERS - they will have a check-off sheet to verify you return the correct book.  The Bookroom WILL NOT be able to do individual verifications once finals begin.  If you do not turn in all your books, your Priority Processing registration packet will be withheld.      ~M. Miller

We want to extend a welcome to our new IBA students for the 2014-2015 year.  If you did not receive an IBA t-shirt and lanyard on Friday afternoon, please see Ms. Duanes in the guidance office to receive your welcoming gift.   We are excited to work with all of you next year!!!      ~The IBA team

Attention all staff and students! Yearbooks will be available for in the student bank. Please bring your photo ID to pick up as only pre-order sales will be honored. At that time, you can also purchase an 8-page autograph insert for $1 and a plastic book cover for $2 while supplies last. We hope you enjoy!    ~Ms. Alburger
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*Seniors* - Announcements and Senior Class Composites have arrived! Please pick up in the Bank before school, during lunch, and after school. If you are not sure you ordered, the Student Banker will check for you.
JUNIORS AND SENIORS:  The Performing Arts Foundation for Asian-Americans is offering 12 scholarships, $800 each to High School juniors and seniors, 8 for musicians, 4 for dancers.  Application filing period will last until July 21, 2014.  Pick up an application in the Guidance Office or download from their website pafaa.org or call (323) 638-5668

